
 
 
 
Our Ref: 003398/14 
Your Ref: 
 
Date 30 May 2014 
 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I write further to your request for information received 30/04/2014. 
 
I note you seek access to the following information: 
 

Since the formation of the office of Police & Crime Commissioner for your region how 
much has been spent annually to provide transport for both the Commissioner & any 
deputies they have in post. 
 
Further to the above, how much has been claimed or awarded to provide support for 
housing or hotel costs of the commissioner and any deputies? 

 
Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within Leicestershire 
Police to locate information relevant to your request. 
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information 
asked for is as follows: - 
 
This information is published online and can be seen here: 
 
http://www.leics.pcc.police.uk/Planning-and-Money/Finance/PCC-Expenses.aspx 
 
Leicestershire Police provides you the right to ask for a re-examination of your 
request under its review procedure. Letters should be addressed to Information 
Manager, Professional Standards Department at the above address. If you decide to 
request such a review and having followed the Force’s full process you are still 
dissatisfied, then you have the right to direct your comments to the Information 
Commissioner who will give it consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Information Management 
Leicestershire Police 
�: dataprotection@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 
�: +44 (0)0116 2485217 
Website: http://www.leics.police.uk 
 
Leicestershire Police in complying with their statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not 
breach the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the 
copyright owner of the enclosed information will continue to be protected by law. 
 
Applications for the copyright owner’s written permission to reproduce any part of 
the attached information should be addressed to The Information Manager, 
Leicestershire Police Headquarters, St. Johns, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX. 


